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The Deadline Has Been Extended 
and 

Your Participation is NEEDED!

​Strategic Planning Survey

February 16, 2023

Dear Irvington School Community,

As you know, the District is currently involved in the process of developing the next
strategic plan.  A crucial component of this process is community engagement and
feedback.  After facilitating 22 focus groups which provided the opportunity for
students, parents/guardians, staff members, and community members to provide
feedback on their experiences, the next step in this process is the Strategic Planning
Survey.  

This survey will provide another opportunity for the community to help guide the
District’s future plans that will shape students’ learning experiences over the next
several years. Community input is critical to the success of the new strategic plan and
we hope that you will share your much needed feedback with the District by completing
this survey by 5:00 pm, Sunday, February 19th. It should only take 5-10 minutes to
complete and is available in both English and Spanish.  Please let your voice be heard!!

Every student, every day,

Kris

Kristopher Harrison 
Superintendent of Schools
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